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HANOVER • NEW HAMPSHIRE

February 27, 1967

FROM       Mr. Chamberlain
TO Mr. Scotford (co: Messrs. Dickey, Olmsted, Dickerson and Jackson)

This will acknowledge with appreciation Mr. Dickerson's response 
to your memorandum concerning the possibility of extending--or I would 
guess from your original, 'expanding"--our willingness to bring to the 
Dartmouth campus crippled or otherwise handicapped students.

Al has hit most of the things I think we would have to be 
concerned about, although there are some other considerations.

I can only say now that the Admissions Office has always been 
willing to consider the application of any boy and tries to reach a 
Judgment based on what is to his best interest when there is present a 
handicap which might have an affect on his college career.

We are always willing to discuss these issues and I'm willing 
to talk further in accordance with Al's last sentence.


